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Few copies of the original print of Reflections can be found 

these days; it is only by chance that I happened upon the copies 

that are making this possible. Whatever I might say about these 

books has already been said by SGM O’Reilly and is printed on 

the pages to come.  

 

I will leave you with this; these books were his labor of love for 

the Wolfhounds of the past, present and the future. He took the 

time and made the effort to compile these stories that we might 

know our heritage and grow stronger because of it. We are a 

proud unit rich with history and stories of heroes and unsung 

acts of valor. The Wolfhounds are now over a Century old and 

we continue to fight with tenacity that has defined this unit 

since its birth, we continue to show compassion and love 

towards others and especially our orphans with the same 

selfless dedication as any other eras of Wolfhounds.  

 

These are the stories of the Wolfhounds, they and the men in 

them are timeless and are as important now as ever. 

 
SGT Jacob Kelly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find yourself wanting to share a story for a new edition of 

Wolfhound Reflections? 

 

All stories, photos and content you want to share for the 

next Wolfhound Reflections books can be submitted 

through email to: wsmith@winfirst.com 
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